
As a biker with 15 years of riding experience, I know first hand the value of being able to filter through lanes at a stop. I have had 
several close calls with vehicles approaching from the rear and always put my bike as far off to the side of a lane as possible to 
keep from being sandwiched in between vehicles. I have been unfortunate enough to experience this type of collision in a car, and 
shudder to think how it would transpire on a motorcycle. 

Please approve SB 574, for motorcycle safety.

Thank you


